
Important Notice 

 

Regarding partial relaxation of the University facilities with the start of 

remote (online) classes 

 

Tenri University Novel Coronavirus Emergency Response Headquarters 
Director-general (President) Noriaki Nagao 

 

Tenri University was temporarily closed between April 19 (Monday) and 

April 25 (Sunday), and students were prohibited from using the campus and 

athletic facilities. During this period, only four people were infected with 

COVID-19 (tested positive), and almost all (14 out of 15 people) who tested 

positive by April 18 are cured. 

 

Therefore, with the start of remote class from April 26 (Monday), some of 

the restrictions on the use of University facilities will be relaxed. For classes, 

PC self-study rooms will be provided for those who do not have a Wi-Fi 

environment at home. Regarding extracurricular activities, the University 

will allow clubs to use athletic facilities upon the check and guidance of 



medical specialists. 

 

From today, April 27 (Tuesday), the following changes will be made. 

 

April 26 (Monday) – May 9 (Sunday) 

Classes: All classes will be online classes (those who have permission may 

use the classroom). 

Extracurricular activities: Only clubs with permission may practice 

Voluntary practice of 4 people or less, for the purpose of maintaining health 

and physical strength, is allowed. 

 

Classes and extracurricular activities after May 10 (Monday) will be judged 

again by looking at the COVID-19 infection status in our University, Nara 

prefecture, and neighboring prefectures. 

 

※ On April 27, Vice President Okada, Dr. Matsuo, and Nurse Mizuno inspected, 

confirmed, and instructed the practice areas, club rooms, and dormitories of the 

four priority strengthening events, “baseball,” “judo,” “field hockey,” and “rugby.” 


